
From: Banic, Merrilee 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 10:39 AM 
To: 'Fettus, Geoffrey' 
Cc: Mensah, Tanya 
Subject: Proposed Director's Decision on your 10 CFR 2.206 petition  
Attachments: ML13282A358.pdf; ML13282A373.pdf 
 
Mr. Fettus: 
 
This is to inform you that a proposed director’s decision has been issued on your petition 
requesting that the NRC order licensees to take actions corresponding to recommendations in 
the “Near-Term Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident,” dated 
July 12, 2011 (ADAMS Accession No. ML111861807). 
 
Attached to this email is a cover letter addressed to you and the NRC’s proposed director’s 
decision on your petition.  These documents will also be mailed to you.  These documents may 
be obtained from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) at Accession Nos. ML13282A358 and ML13282A373.  You may reply to this email 
within 15 days with comments on any part of the decision that you believe is in error, or any 
issues in the petition that, in your opinion, have not been adequately addressed.   
Thank you, 
 
Lee Banic 
2.206 Petition Coordinator 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
US NRC 
 


